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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of another year at school, we would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and involvement in our school 
community. It has been a pleasure to see your children grow and thrive throughout the 
year. 
I would also like to express our sincere gratitude to the staff, who have worked 
tirelessly to provide the best possible education and care for our pupils. They have 
shown dedication, creativity, and resilience throughout the year, and have gone above 
and beyond to make learning fun and meaningful for every child.  We are saying 
goodbye to some staff members.  It's sad to see them leave, however we thank them for 
their hard work within school and wish them all the best in the future. 
Sports days this year were real hit.  The children were great sports, cheering on their 
teams as well as the others, showing off their skills and most of all enjoying the 
experience.  It was great to see so many parents and carers.  I hope you all enjoyed it as 
much as the children and staff did.  
As we say goodbye to our Year 6, we are confident that they will continue to shine in 
their new secondary schools, and we wish them all the best as they take this next 
exciting step. 
Looking forward to next year we are eager to welcome Ms. Luu as our full -time head 
teacher in September.  Our staff and governors have been working developing our 
strategic objectives for the next few years, and we hope to invite all parents to an open 
session, where we will present our vision and key priorities for the upcoming 
year.  With trips and experiences already in planning there is lots for the children to 
look forward to in the year to come. 
Five Key points from our recent Governors Meeting: 

1. We recognise the hard work all the staff team and governors have put in 
this year and would like to thank them for all their efforts 
2. The increase in afterschool provision 
3. The new Maths programme to be launched in September 
4. The improved attendance 
5. A full teaching team ready for September  

 I hope you all have a wonderful summer break with your families, managing to make 
lots of happy memories, and I look forward to seeing you again in September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Ali England and the Governing Body 
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